
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 
  

  
  

 
 

 
   

 
 

  
  

 
 

   
 

           
             

      
 

               
            

       
 

  
 
 

  
 
 

 
 

    

 

1 May 2015 

Mr Darren Eade 
Project Manager 
Competition & Markets Authority 
Victoria House 
37 Southampton Row 
LONDON  WC1B 4AD 

BY EMAIL ONLY 
Email Address Darren.Eade@cma.gsi.gov.uk 

Dear Darren 

Private Healthcare Market Investigation Remittal 

Thank you for your letter of 14 April 2015. 

We note the detail set out in your letter regarding the remittal and its scope and the opportunity provided 
to BMI Healthcare to submit further views and evidence to aid the CMA’s re-consideration of the insured 
Adverse Effect on Competition (AEC) decision and the divestment decision for central London. 

We have considered again the evidence and views submitted by BMI Healthcare as part of the CMA’s 
original private healthcare market investigation. We consider these are still relevant and at this stage, 
we have nothing new or further to add to what we submitted previously. 

Yours sincerely 

Catherine Vickery 
General Counsel 
For and on behalf of BMI Healthcare Limited 


